
Assistance Agencies 

The United Way of the Brazos Valley can direct folks to agencies that can provide assistance.  Locals can 
dial “211” to reach someone who will be able to help them find the appropriate agency to offer them 
assistance. 
 

909 Southwest Parkway East, Suite 200 
College Station, TX 77840 
Tel  979-696-GIVE  

 
The American Red Cross is operating a shelter at the High School in Navasota and will be hosting a 
meeting at noon on Saturday, June 25, 2011 for residents needing assistance.  There will be a variety of 
other agencies at the meeting to inform residents on what assistance will be available. 
 

Heart of Texas Area Chapter – Brazos Valley Branch 
4244 Boonville Road 
Boonville Road 
Bryan, Texas 77802 
Tel: 979-776-8279 
Fax: 979-776-9357 
csterner@waco.redcross.org 
Curt Sterner, Branch Manager 

 
The Southern Baptist Disaster Relief can provide the following services at no cost: 
Chainsaw work 
Clean up property 
Help with home clean-up (remove damaged parts and get ready for rebuilding) 
Help clean off totally burned homes. 
 

Southern Baptists of Texas Convention 
Southern Baptist Disaster Relief 
P.O. Box 1988 
Grapevine, TX 76099-1988 
4500State Hwy 360 
Grapevine, TX 76051 
817-953-SBTC 
Fax: 817-552-2501 
gknight@sbtexas.com 
Gordon Knight 

Health For All clinic will be providing assistance for victims who have been evacuated and need 
replacement prescriptions or non-emergency medical care. Those in need of assistance are requested to 
provide as much detail as possible about the medications that they are taking and their existing medical 
conditions. Volunteer physicians will be available in the nurse’s office of the Navasota High School from 
3:30-6:30pm for the next few days. All Health For All services are provided free of charge. 
Fire victims may also visit the Health For All clinic, which  is located next door to St. Joseph Hospital in 
Bryan. The address is 1328 Memorial Drive, Bryan, TX 77802. The clinic phone number is 979-774-4176. 
Please contact Derek Dictson at 979-575-4496 or ED@hlth4all.org with any questions.ted to provide as 



much detail as possible about the medications that they are taking and their existing medical conditions. 
Volunteer physicians will be available in the nurse’s office of the Navasota High School from 3:30-6:30pm 
for the next few days. All Health For All services are provided free of charge 
 

1328 A Memorial Drive 
Bryan, TX 77802 
Derek Dictson, Executive Director 
Tel: 979-774-4272 
Cell: 979- 575 
www.hlth4all.org 

SPCA  
Shelter  for small animals is available at the SPCA which has moved to: 

Grimes County Expo Center 
5280 FM 3455 
Navasota, TX  77868 
 
Those who find stray animals should call 
Katherine Lee 
936-870-6746 

 

 

 


